
 
 
 
Children's Services Sensory Support is becoming the Virtual 
School Sensory Support as from 1st September 2011.  The 
mission statement of the Virtual School which has been agreed by 
the newly appointed Governing Body is.... 
  
'To deliver high quality, comprehensive and flexible support 
to children and young people with a sensory loss to enable 
them to reach their full potential'    
 
The Virtual School and the appointment of a Governing Body has 
been in response to stakeholder feedback and enables 
parents/carers and children and young people to be more involved 
in the development of services in Norfolk for children and young 
people with a sensory loss and their families.  The Governing Body 
also has representation from local and national voluntary agencies, 
health, social care, schools and the local authority.  The Virtual 
School will be located at the Sensory Support Centre, Woodside 
Road, Norwich, Norfolk NR7 9QL (Tel: 01603 704040) and all 
contact details for staff remain the same.     Over the next year we 
will be developing a School's Council and our website 
(www.norfolk.gov.uk/sensory) in liaison with the Virtual School for 
Looked After Children.    


